A NEW HOT SUBDWARF

M.Jaschek and C,Jaschek
(Obeervatorio Astronémico,La Plata).

HED 49798 was found to be a hot subdwarf. It is, at the present time the
brighteat member of this group and also the only one known speotroscopioc
binarye.

The complete paper will appear in the "Publioatione of the Astronamical
Society of the Pacifio",
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